
DSBA Tournament Newsletter 

September 2024 

Hello Bowlers! 
 
DSBA Board is ready to put on a great tournament week for you all in the first week of Oc-
tober. The tournament will be our 27th anniversary. We will bowl at The Orleans in Las Ve-
gas, Nevada. 
 
DSBA has (as of September 16) 74 bowlers - 53 men and 21 women competing in the tour-
nament. 37 Kings and 12 Queens will compete to qualify for the match play. 
 
The tournament schedule is as follows: 
There will only be ONE Singles/Doubles squad 
 
¨ October 1 — 9:00 AM  — SINGLES 
¨ October 1 — 12:00 PM — DOUBLES 
¨ October 2 — 9:00 AM — MATCH PLAY QUALIFYING 
¨ October 3 — 8:00 AM — KINGS/QUEENS ELIMINATION MATCH PLAY 
 
General Meeting schedule is October 1 at 7:00 PM. DSBA officers will let you know where 
the meeting room location is on Tuesday morning. 
 
Important, please come to the office to check in. We need to verify your 2024-2025 USBC 
membership. If you have not paid for the membership or did not bring proof of member-
ship, you must pay a $33 fee. 



Please take the time to look at the Dress Code flyer. You can find the Dress Code flyer on 
the DSBA website: www.deafseniorbowlers.org. Failure to follow the rules may lead to dis-
qualification. If you are not sure, please get in touch with one of the DSBA Board members. 
We will be more than happy to help. 
 
Also, please do not hesitate to contact DSBA Officers/Board with any questions. 
 
DSBA Officers contact info: 
Richard Pennington, President: dsbapresident2023@gmail.com 
Darryl Conner, Vice-President: darrylconner20@gmail.com 
Jerry Grigsby, Tournament Director: dsbatd@gmail.com 
 
Board: 
Araceli Pyper: ara300rob@gmail.com 
Kevin O’Donnell: kod1957@yahoo.com 
Tina Hall: tina_hall2001@yahoo.com 
 
SEE YOU ALL THERE AT THE ORLEANS! 


